
To:   U.S. Department of Energy  

From:  Andrew deLaski 

Re:  Ex parte communication 

Date:   November 17, 2010 

 

On Wednesday, November 10
th

, I spoke with DOE Assistant General Counsel Dan 

Cohen by telephone. This conversation concerned what process DOE might use for 

completing the new test method for residential refrigerators in light of concerns raised by 

the Association of Home Appliance Manufacturers.   

 

 

Submitted by: 

 

Andrew deLaski 

Executive Director 

Appliance Standards Awareness Project 

16 Cohasset Street 

Boston, MA  02131 

 

adelaski@standardsASAP.com 


